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Yes, KNCS is in Session Tomorrow (Friday the 6th) for K-6. There’s an old calendar floating around that may say otherwise, but it’s not true.

Sunday, April 8
10:00 A.M. Sunday School Service. Usher/Setup: Jeremy Synnestvedt





Sunday School Teachers: Nursery / Tabitha & Adele; 4 years-K / Sarah & Phoenix; 



1st-3rd grades / Jen & Christine; 4th-6th grades / Heather

Tuesday, April 10
9:30 A.M. Easter Class: “Behold, the Lamb of God.” Lawson’s office (or library)
Wed., April 11

7:30 P.M. RE-SCHEDULED Society Easter Class: “Behold the Lamb of God”. At 




Kate Pitcairn’s
Thursday, April 12
7:15 P.M. Youth Group Conjugial Love class. Cade and Caelwen Cole’s

Friday, April 13
6:30 P.M. ANOTHER SUPER POTLUCK Feast of Charity






7:45 P.M. Brett Buick – Being a New Church Juror
*     *     *     *     *    *     *
Dear Friends, As you may know, Denise has been diagnosed with a glioblastoma (a type of brain tumor). We have put together a blog (Deniseandcompany.wordpress.com) to give people updates about her condition and give ourselves the space we need right now for getting our bearings and focusing on the decisions at hand. Denise’s spirits have been bolstered by all of the support and well wishes from friends, and we are so profoundly grateful for the outpouring of love. As we decide how to proceed from here, we know the practical support of the community will be invaluable in the coming weeks. Thank you for everything. – The Hendricks Family
Information About the Nominees for Bishop can be found at www.about.newchurch.org/about/bishop-selection.  There you will find resumes and a summary of the reasons each man was nominated by fellow clergy.  Our Kempton pastors would be glad to discuss any questions or comments you might have. 
Correction for April: Contrary to what’s on the calendar, the Youth Group will not be going to Sarver twice. The trip is scheduled for the weekend of May 4 only. Sorry for any confusion or alarm.  – Carla 
New Church Vineyard: We, General Church Education, have completely remodeled this website. By popular request, it now provides one central location for New Church educational resources, offering more than 4500 activities, projects, readings and videos for all ages. We are continually adding materials and have created a "subscribe" feature to let you know about some of our resources a few times a month. We invite you to sign up at https://www.newchurchvineyard.org/subscribe/.

Silver Branch Arts and Handwork: We would like to introduce you to a new webpage – www.silverbrancharts.com. This is a directory of artists and craftsmen who are inspired by the New Church’s beautiful ideas and share them in different art and handcraft forms. Take a look at what we have so far, email your comments and questions to us, and be sure to check back soon for our next featured artist.  If you create New Church art and would like to be a part of our directory, contact us and we will send you an application. – Liza, Karla, and Heather (contact@silverbrancharts.com)
Left Behind by a Very Little Bear: Navy blue fleece cap with Velcro chin strap and fuzzy white ears. Call the church office to claim.
For Sale: Acorn Stair Lift in perfect condition. $800 obo. Rail length 111’; total length 113’; 9 stairs.
Call Emily Smith (610-756-4311).            

Experience with Local Realtor: If you need help with real estate issues, I highly recommend Jeff Sicher at Monaghan Realtors in Kutztown.  He was professional, pleasant, and very helpful. – Gale Smith 
For Rent: Victorian row home with beautiful stained glass windows! At 554 S. 4th Street in Hamburg. It’s a three-bed, one-bath place just completely renovated by (husband) Andrew Amey. He did a great job! There is a bonus room – a finished attic. There’s a fenced-in yard and one-car garage. Water and trash included. We’d like $1,000 a month since we just spent a lot on updating it, but price may be slightly negotiable. Interested parties can call or text me at 484-354-2296. Thanks – Karen Heiland [reading specialist at KNCS]
The Kutztown Folk Festival seeks volunteers to help out this year from June 30 to July 8.  Their letter of invitation, with the contact info, is posted on the church bulletin board. 
Repeat Notices:

Home for Sale: 7805 Dresher Road, Kempton. 3-4 bedrooms, 2.5 baths, 3.2 A. For details or to make a pre-auction offer, contact the realtor. Auction is set for May 15. www.AlderferRealEstate.com

Farmhouse for Rent: 3-bedroom, 2-bath farmhouse with a large yard in the country. Close to I-78 and Rte. 22 and about 10 minutes to KNC. There is a washer/dryer included as well as all kitchen appliances.  No smoking and no pets allowed. Rent is $1200 per month plus utilities, and a one-month security deposit is required. Will be available early May.  Contact Matt and Carrie Olmstead at 610-756-3629.
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